
 

 

 

Lee County’s Hurricane Ian CDBG-DR 

Lee County is designated as an entitlement community by HUD. Congress 
appropriated supplemental funding for 2022 disasters through Public Law 
117-328, of which HUD allocated $1,107,881,000 in CDBG-DR funding to Lee 
County to support long-term recovery efforts following Hurricane Ian (FEMA-
4673-DR), through the Federal Register, 88 FR 32046 (May 18, 2023), 
www.hud/gov/sites/dfiles/CDP/ducments/6393-N-01CDBG-DR-
Allocations.pdf.  

Lee County’s Hurricane Ian Community Development Block Grant – Disaster 
Recovery (CDBGDR) Action Plan was approved by the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) on November 7, 2023. Lee County’s 
Department of Strategic Resources and Government Affairs (SRGA) is the lead 
and responsible department for administering the CDBG-DR funds allocated 
to Lee County. SRGA is responsible for ensuring that resources available to 
the community are strategically utilized to maximize impact and 
effectiveness. Oak Park Senior Living was awarded $6.75 million to allow for 
the creation of 144 new, affordable rental housing units for seniors in Lee 
County earning up to 65% of the area’s median income. 


